
 
 

Nine Mile Creek Watershed District 

Board of Managers 
 

Public Hearing Notice and Agenda 
 

Wednesday August 21, 2019 

6:30 PM 

 

Nine Mile Creek Watershed District Office 

12800 Gerard Drive 

Eden Prairie, MN  55346 

 
The Nine Mile Creek Watershed District Board of Managers will hold a public hearing to receive 

comments on the Cornelia Lake Alum Treatment Project (Project) and consider ordering the Project. 

Agenda 

I. Cornelia Lake Alum Treatment Public Hearing  

a. Lake Cornelia in-lake alum treatment study feasibility study 

 

II. Adjourn   

 

 

 

 

 

https://www.ninemilecreek.org/wp-content/uploads/Lake-Cornelia_Edina-UAA-Alum-Feasibility-Study_2019.pdf


 
 

Notice of Public Hearing  
Cornelia Lake Alum Treatment Project  

Nine Mile Creek Watershed District  
Board of Managers  

 
The Nine Mile Creek Watershed District Board of Managers will hold a public hearing pursuant to 
Chapter 103B of Minnesota Statutes, on August 21, 2019 at 6:30 p.m., at the Nine Mile Creek Watershed 
District Office, 12800 Gerard Drive, Eden Prairie, MN, to receive comments on the Cornelia Lake Alum 
Treatment Project (Project) and consider ordering the Project. The estimated cost of the Project, which 
includes two treatments five years apart is $232,000. The project will be funded through a watershed-
wide levy. For more information please see https://www.ninemilecreek.org/whats-happening/current-
projects/ or contact Randy Anhorn at 952-835-2078 
 
Dated: July 18, 2019  

BY ORDER OF THE BOARD OF MANAGERS  
NINE MILE CREEK WATERSHED DISTRICT  

/S/Erin Hunker  
Erin Hunker, Secretary 

 

https://www.ninemilecreek.org/whats-happening/current-projects/
https://www.ninemilecreek.org/whats-happening/current-projects/

